
TRU BUDGET COMMITTEE OF SENATE (BCOS) 
REPORT BASED ON THE May 8, 2018 MEETING OF BCOS 

 
 
 
 

1. T. Reed, Manager, Total Rewards and Recognition, presented Powerpoint on the 
annual renewal of Manulife benefits at TRU. 
 

2. Amendments to the Budget Committee of Senate Terms of Reference were 
approved and forwarded to Senate Steering Committee.  Amendments to 
membership include:   
 

 removal of AVP HR & Planning 

 addition of Director, Risk Management Services 

 update title of Director, Financial Planning and Budget 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next BCOS meeting is September 11, 2018 


